
Register for the 2010 Season!

The first race is only a
month away, so its time to
register for 2010!

TULSA, Okla. (January 28, 2010) – Another action-packed year
of  Engine  Pro  ASCS  Sprints  on  Dirt  presented  by  ARP
competition is just around the corner. And with that, 2010
Driver Registration forms are now available at via the link
below.

Drivers planning on competing with the American Sprint Car
Series in 2010 can register for just $150.

Drivers do not have to be ASCS members to compete in ASCS
sanctioned  events,  however  drivers  must  be  members  to  be
eligible for contingency awards and year-end point fund monies
and to be covered under the series’ insurance policy.

Crew members may join as well for just $100. Membership for
drivers and crew members also assures a pit pass price of no
more than $30 at any Lucas Oil Sprint Car Series presented by
K&N Filters event or any ASCS Regional event.

Click Here for the 2010 ASCS Driver Registration Form
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